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Stacy Clements

From: Eric Giles <egiles841@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2025 3:05 PM

To: Stacy Clements

Subject: Riverside Townhomes Public Hearing Input for 27 Feb 2025

CAUTION: This email originated from OUTSIDE of St. Mary's County Government! Do not click links, open attachments 

or reply, unless you recognize the sender's Email Address and know the content is safe! 

 

From: Eric Giles <egiles841@gmail.com> 

Date: February 12, 2025 at 14:07:07 EST 

To: sherrie.young@stmaryscountymd.gov 

Subject: Riverside Townhomes Public Hearing Input for 27 Feb 2025 

Good evening Sherrie, 

 

I cannot attend the hearing on 27 February, but would like to provide the following comment for the 

record regarding the proposed Riverside Townhomes. 

 

I fully agree with the PC’s original determination that the location for these townhomes is unsafe as 

should not be approved. That location is busy and dangerous enough without the addition. There is no 

need for something that will add to the already frustrating and dangerous infrastructure (Or lack there 

of) at and around that intersection. Any further development would be detrimental to the safety and 

well being of drivers and pedestrians. 

 

Thank you, 

Eric Giles 

St. Mary’s County Resident 


